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November 19, 2014 

William and Margaret Otto 
2167 County Road 15 
Rayland, Ohio 43943 

Re: Gable Substation, Case No- 14-1280-EL-BSB 

iVlr. and Mrs, Otto, 

Your comments concerning American Electric Power Transmission Company's (AEP Transco) proposed Gable 
Substation were forwarded to the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB). 

Your correspondence in regards to the Gable Substation project has been docketed in case number 14-1280-EL-
BSB. Your previous comments concerning the project were filed on November 10, 2014. 

The OPSB Staff continues to review the Application. 

Thank you for your continued interest in this case, 

Sincerely, 
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Patrick Donlon, Interim Executive Director 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
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180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

(866) 270-6772 
www.OPSB.ohio.gov 

An equal opportunity employer and service provider 

http://www.OPSB.ohio.gov


Brett E. Schmied 
Project Outreach Specialist 
700 Morrison Rd. 
Gahanna, Oh 43230 

Fslovember 1, 2014 

To whom it may concern: 

We are writing this letter out of our concern for the Gable Substation Project, Case Number 1.4-1280-El.-
BSB. 

On September 23,2014 we attended the AEP informational meeting at the Wells Twp. Building in 
Brilliant Ohio. We understand the need for this project however we have concerns with the proposed 
Blue site: 

Environmental 
Health 
Noise and light pollution 
Property value going down 

When comparing the two sites proposed, we feci that the population at the Blue site should be 
considered since there are many landowners affected at this site compared to Red site. 

By sending this letter of concern, we are hoping to influence your decision of location for the Gable 
project switching station to be placed at the Red site. Any feedback on this letter would be greatly 
appreciated I 

Thank you for your time. 
Concerned Landowners 

William and Margaret Otto 
2167 Cty Rd. IS 
Rayland, OH 43943 


